Financial Services Commission
Mauritius

CIRCULAR LETTER
CL291214

29 December 2014

The Directors
Licensees/Registered/Authorised/Approved persons

Dear Sir/Madam

SUBMISSION OF RETURNS, INFORMATION & REPORTS UNDER
THE FINANCIAL SERVICES (ADMINISTRATIVE PENALTIES) RULES 2013

In relation to the above, the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the ‘FSC Mauritius’)
informs all Licensees/Registered/Authorised/ Approved persons that the applicable Submission
Form has been amended on 29 December 2014 to cater for public holidays for the year 2015.

The said form can be accessed at the following link:
http://www.fscmauritius.ore/media/2301 65/submission-of-returns-information-reports-2015.xls

The FSC Mauritius also informs all Licensees/Registered/Authorised/Approved persons that, in
case additional public holiday(s) is/are announced for the year 2015, the said Submission Form
will be amended accordingly. It is thus recommended that the most recent Submission Form be
used, at all times, for the submission of returns, information & reports. Notice of the said
amendments will be published in the FSC Mauritius website http://www.fscmauritius.org,
under the NEWS section.

Contact Person

For further information, you may contact the Finance Department of the FSC Mauritius on
403 4003

Yours faithfully,

__P»-kg\’tf(vu\

R. Pusram
Head, Finance

FSC House, 54 Cybercity, Ebene, Republic of Mauritius
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